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167 Faculty Members Hike Up Buddha Mountain  
 

【Reported by Yi-jie Lai, Tamkang Times】In celebration of the Tamkang

University’s 63rd anniversary, last month the Employee Welfare Committee

took a hike to Buddha Mountain. On October 27th 167 faculty members

participated in this year’s traditional hike that was lead by the boy

scout Scoutmaster, Wen-chih Huang. Wen-chih Huang, stated, “The higher

you can climb, the greater your vision will become.” Professor Wan Tung

expressed, “This is the second time I have climbed this mountain after

reaching my 42nd birthday.” All of the faculty was extremely excited and

motivated  to  meet  with  the  annual  challenge.  There  were  over  50

individuals that climbed Buddha Mountain for the first time and they

relished in the wonderful air and magical view at the top. This yearly

event is assured to be good exercise for the body and a lasting souvenir

for the mind.
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167 Faculty Members Hike Up Buddha Mountain（Photograph taken by Yi-jie Lai）

 


